
 

Discrete Wireless, Inc. 
400 Northridge Road  Suite 500  Atlanta, GA 30350-3312 

P: 678.338-5950   F: 678.338.5957  www.discretewireless.com 

August 1, 2007 

 
United States Technologies, Inc. 
3505 Francis Circle 
Alpharetta, GA 30004 
 
RE:  FCC ID Change for Siemens Module 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
We are sending this letter in order to ask for the following: 
 

1. We are requesting a change in FCC ID Number: QIPXT65 (Siemens Module 
Model XT65) granted 10/31/2006.

 
2. We request that this Module be listed under NEW FCC ID: UA8-DW-A0003W 

for Discrete Wireless Model MARCUS Wahoo. 
 

3. We are enclosing a copy of the Original Grant for the Siemens Module. 
 

4. The reason for the FCC ID change request is for marketing purposes only. No 
changes have been made to the originally certified Module. 

 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Nick Legg 
VP of IT & Network Operations 
E: nlegg@discretewireless.com 
P: 678-338-5964 


